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September 2024

Hazardous material removal set to start at Elgin towers 

Special contractors will be undertaking clean up works within the Elgin 
towers buildings over coming weeks. 

 

What is happening?  

• Work will start to remove hazardous 
materials from inside the buildings. 

• Licensed contractors will be on site to 
remove material safely. 

• Safety management plans will be in 
place and work will take place inside 
the construction fence. 

What will you see and hear?  

• Qualified crews will wear white safety 
suits and masks throughout the works. 

Working hours   

• Monday – Friday 7.00 am – 3.00 pm 

• Saturday 8.00 am – 3.00 pm 

How will we keep the community safe?  

The safety of the community is our key 
priority. 

• Access to the fenced work area will be 
restricted to contractors only.  

• All works comply with WorkSafe 
Victoria and Environmental Protection 
Authority (EPA) Victoria regulations.  

 
 

 

 

Project timeline 

  Safety fencing installed  

September 2024 

 Early preparation works  

 September – December 2024 

Safety scaffolding installed 
around each building 

Early 2025 

 Careful and safe - floor by 
floor demolition 

 12+ months  

 We start building new homes  

 2-3 years 

 

 

More information 

Sign up for updates - visit our website  
homes.vic.gov.au/elgin-towers-carlton 

Email us  
carlton@homes.vic.gov.au 
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